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Local Notice to Mariners 

# 13/2017 issued 2nd November 2017 
 

WORKS TO PADSTOW TIDAL GATE 
 

• The Tidal Gate into the inner harbour at Padstow is now 25 years old and 
requires maintenance, shot blasting and recoating in order to prolong its life. 

• This winter, the Environment Agency will be removing the gate to a temporary 
compound set up on the North Arm in order to carry out these works. 

• During the periods where the gate is being removed / re-installed, the harbour 
will be kept ‘dry’ by installing ‘stop logs’ across the gap into the inner harbour. 

• During the period where the gate is removed from site, the same ‘stop logs’ will 
be used to impound water in the inner harbour and keep it ‘wet’. The reason for 
keeping the stop logs in (rather than the harbour being tidal) is to prevent 
flooding over a high spring tide.  

• Levels in the inner harbour will be controlled by pumping water from from the 
inner harbour over the stop logs to sea and as such, the berthing masters will 
maintain their normal tidal watches to help operate these pumps. 

• The ‘stop logs’ are steel, weigh several tons each and require a large crane to lift 
them into position. As such, once the logs are in place, they are staying in for the 
duration and no vessel movements in or out of the inner harbour will be possible. 

• By prior arrangement, vessels will be able to stay within the inner harbour over 
winter, however once inside, they will be there until the completion of the works. 

• Enabling works will commence in December 2017, however the stop logs are 
expected to be in place between 8th January 2018 and 19th March 2018 – no 
vessel access to inner harbour between these dates. Please note, while 
every effort will be made to keep to these dates, they are only an estimate and 
work could take longer! 

• No vessels will be able to moor against the North Arm wall during the time that 
the temporary compound is in place. This compound will encompass the whole of 
the North Arm parking spaces (including the disabled) and the area surrounding 
the tidal gate hut. The Harbour Office slipway will remain open for use. 

• The North Arm section of the car park will be closed and there will be no 
pedestrian route across the tidal gate site for the duration of the works, which are 
expected to be fully completed by 26th March 2018. 

• For more details please contact Padstow Harbour on 01841 532239.  
 
 
 
 
 
Capt. R. M. Atkinson 
Padstow Harbour Master 
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